Cover Story: Thanks to everyone who came out to Round 2 of Jericho last Wednesday! Jericho is our monthly night of praise, worship, adoration, and encounter with Jesus Christ. Last week's Jericho featured a talk from Fr. Arthur, and our music minister Dave Moore led worship along with our student band. The 50 students, alumni, young adults and community members in attendance also had the opportunity for reconciliation during Adoration, and hung out afterwards with some snacks in the courtyard outside of Perkins Chapel! Stay on the lookout for our spring Jericho

READERS 2 LEADERS

dates and lineup of speakers on Facebook,

Twitter, and Instagram (@smucatholic).

Looking for a steady, fun, and easy way to earn some service hours or give back to the community each week? Check out Readers 2 Leaders, an afterschool tutoring program in West Dallas! Every Tuesday, SMU Catholic takes a group from the Catholic Center at 3:30 PM to tutor and mentor kids who need extra help achieving their reading level. We're back on campus by 6 PM, and it's always a great time! For more information on how to get plugged into Readers 2 Leaders, contact Celina Basaldu at cbasaldu@smu.edu.

PLANNED GIVING



Ensure SMU Catholic maintains a strong presence on SMU's campus for years to come, and make a bequest to the ministry. For info about planned giving, please contact Beverly Mendoza.

SACRAMENTS

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION

Monday—Friday 9 AM | Catholic Center

RECONCILIATION

30 minutes before Mass, or by appointment

PRAYER REQUESTS

Please pray for our brothers and sisters in Christ.

Nancy Swanson Toussaint Family Fletcher Ward Collora Family **Courtney Schoessow Rosa Family Dick Hoesterey Geisler Family**

Hal Badt Pat Matula

HILLTOP HOMECOMING MASS



We want to welcome all alumni who have come home to SMU to celebrate Mass with us today! Each year during homecoming, we rejoice in seeing old friends. Keep in touch with us through Facebook (SMU Catholic Alumni and Friends) and emails to learn about opportunities to connect during other times of the year. Catholic ponies unite!

COMMUNITY EDUCATION COFFEE

Today, Nov 06, 10:30 AM at the Catholic Center, explore how our Catholic faith and its expression in our daily lives embrace the sanctity of life and how gun violence fits with the Catholic idea of the sanctity of life with Sheila Madigan Levatino, marriage and family therapist, spiritual director, and hospital chaplain.

LAST CALL

Last Call, our group just for Seniors and Grad Students, is meeting again this Monday, 9 PM, at the Front Room Tavern in Hotel Lumen (across Hillcrest from Smith Hall). The topic on the table for this week is relationships: old ones, new ones, and how they look different post-graduation. Come hang out with other Seniors and Grads, and we'll figure out this post-college adulthood thing together! Contact Jose De Labra at delabra@smu.edu for details.

VOLUNTEER AT SUNDAY SUPPER!

Sunday Supper sign-ups are available for Spring Semester 2017. We only have Dec 11 open in Fall Semester. If you're interested in sponsoring and/or serving this dinner, please contact Beverly Mendoza at beverlym@smu.edu. It's a great way to connect with students. Thanks so much for all of you who have supported Sunday Supper so far!

RCIA

It's not too late to join RCIA! The Rite of Christian Initiation for Adults (RCIA) is a faith formation process for those interested in becoming Catholic. being fully initiated into the Church, or just interested in learning more about our faith! RCIA meets Sundays at 3:30 PM at the Catholic Center. Come check us out, no commitment necessary! Contact Deacon Jake Schroepfer for more details.

CATHOLIC CENTER HOURS

9 AM-10 PM **Monday-Thursday** Friday 9 AM-5 PM Sunday 4 PM-9 PM

SMU CATHOLIC STAFF

Father Arthur Unachukwu, Chaplain/Director arthur@smu.edu

Deacon Jake Schroepfer, Associate Director jschroepfer@smu.edu

Celina Basaldu, Campus Minister cbasaldu@smu.edu

Cody Barras. Campus Minister cbarras@smu.edu

Dave Moore, Director of Worship bookdavemoore@gmail.com

Beverly Mendoza, Director of Development beverlym@smu.edu

Jeanine Bartolo, Administrative Assistant ibartolo@smu.edu

Monsignor Milam Joseph mjoseph@cathdal.org

Leonardo Zuno, *Organist*

JOIN THE FRIENDS IN FAITH COMMITTEE

Our Friends in Faith Committee is looking for volunteers. Friends in Faith is a joint studentcommunity committee that works to build bridges between the two groups. The team will plan service projects and other opportunities. If you are interested in serving, please contact Beverly Mendoza at 214-987-0044 or beverlym@smu.edu.

SMU CATHOLIC FINANCIAL POSITION

After reviewing the SMU Catholic financial statements for the fiscal vear ending June 30, 2016, PSK Accountants & Advisors provided the following statement:

"Although in the past we have made certain recommendations to the Ministry at the conclusion of the Agreed Upon Procedures Review, this year we have no such recommendations. We applaud the Ministry for the attention that has been given to our prior recommendations and for the efforts that have been made to improve the Parish's internal controls, policies, and procedures." A copy of the financial statements are available at *smucatholic.org*. If you have any questions or comments, please contact Fr. Arthur

EXTRAORDINARY MINISTERS & LECTORS

9 AM Mass EM's and Lectors:

Kathy Herring Kay Barnes **Kathy Korioth** Mike Barnes

Marie Krebs

Full schedule available at smucatholic.org











THIS WEEK AT SMU CATHOLIC

SUNDAY NOV 06

Homecoming Alumni Mass

9 AM | Perkins Chapel

Community Education Coffee

10:30 AM | Catholic Center

Cathletes Game 3

9:30 PM | Intramural Fields

MONDAY NOV 07

FYSH

7 PM | Hughes Trigg

Last Call

9 PM | Front Room Tavern

TUESDAY NOV 08

Readers 2 Leaders

3:30 PM | Catholic Center

FYSH

7 PM | Hughes Trigg

FRIDAY-SUNDAY NOV 11-13

Mustang Awakening IX



